FY2015 BONUS Project for Rapid Rehousing Application Process

The Cuyahoga County Continuum of Care invites non-profit organizations interested in
providing Rapid Re-Housing for Homeless Single Adults, Families and youth, aged 18 to 24, to
submit a Letter of Intent (LOI) no later than end of business day, Wednesday, October 14, 2015.

The Letter of Intent must include the following:

e Project description including coordination with Coordinated Assessment & Intake

e Experience with providing RRH to the target populations (length of time, numbers of HH

served, total dollar amounts managed)

e Budget — based on a Bonus amount of $1,200,000.00
- Total number of households to be served
- Number of households served by sub group (families, youth, single adults)
- Number of months of subsidy proposed for each group, and discussion of
rationale
- Case management case load size for each group
- Rent amount by bedroom size
- Total rental assistance by target group
- Total housing location costs by subgroup
- Total service funding by subgroup
- Total budget to serve each subgroup
e Time line to begin providing implementing RRH program

Submit the LOI via email to rgillett@cuyahogacounty.us . You will be notified whether the
proposal has been accepted by end of day Friday, October 16,

Questions: please email Ruth Gillett: rgillett@cuyahogacounty.us .




